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Good afternoon, 
 
Thank you for the offer to recognize me in the acknowledgements section for the  Leukine 
trial. You are listed in our acknowledgements and the journal requires written consent for us 
to list you. I do consent to be specifically acknowledged in this work, as outlined in the 
acknowledgement section below.  
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